
From: Kelley Corbari 
Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2013 3:12 PM 
To: 'Brian J. Ricca' 
Cc: Neal Forsman; Adam Teitzman 
Subject: RE: Ricca - FPL Complaint 

Mr. Ricca, 

I apologize for the delay in processing your request. I am waiting for my supervisor to review 
your request to determine whether your request is sufficient to establish a docket. I should 
hopefully have an answer for you either late this afternoon or tomorrow morning. 

Thank you, 
Kelley Corbari 

Xe{fuy :f. Cor6ari, 
Staff Attorney - Regulatory Analysis Section 
Office of the General Counsel 
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

Email : KCo rbari@psc.state.fl.us 
Direct Phone: (850) 413-6234 
Direct Fax: (850) 413-6235 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding 
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. 
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 

From: Brian J. Ricca [mailto:brianricca@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2013 11:53 AM 
To: Kelley Corbari 
Subject: Re: Ricca - FPL Complaint 

How do I find out if my request for a hearing is being considered, has been denied or has been 
granted? Nobody has been in touch with me at all. Please let me know. Thanks. 

Brian J. Ricca 
Phone:727-656-5805 
Fax: 727-865-5295 
Web: www.BrianRicca.com 
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